
Nicolas Graf 
40 Buttonwood Road 
Stratford, NJ 08084 
techsupport@zilske.com 
 
I think the DMCA and the DVD/DeCSS issue are totally blown out of perspective by the 
MPAA.  All that these companies are trying to do is to protect the billions of dollars they make on 
overpriced cds and dvds.  They are trying to control every aspect of the market by simply suing 
everybody within their reach.  This is, in my opinion, totally unjustified and should not be tolerated 
by anybody.  I also do not understand what the whole purpose of blocking sites offering DeCSS 
is.  Everybody that wants DeCSS has already gotten it anyway.  Even if there is still people out 
there that don’t have it, the MPAA will never able to stop the distribution of this program no matter 
how many people they sue or threaten.  To make this whole letter simple;  Screw the DMCA and 
especially screw the MPAA. 
 
 


